
  
SCRANTON CHAPTER  

AANNNNUUAALL  CCHHAARRIITTYY  BBAALLLL  
 

 

 

December 28, 2015 

 

 

 

Dear Friend, 

 

 

The Annual Scranton Chapter of UNICO National Charity Ball is set for Saturday, February 27
th

 at 

Fiorelli’s in Peckville with music by “The POETS”.  This event benefits the Scranton UNICO Foundation 

which supports many local and national charities. 
 

This year the Chapter is honoring an outstanding member of the community 

as “UNICAN of the Year”- Dr. Albert F. Giallorenzi, D.M.D.! Al is a well-

known surgeon in the dental profession who just recently retired. The Giallorenzi 

family have been active in many philanthropic causes in our region and just a few 

years ago served as the “Host Family” for the Family-to-Family” Thanksgiving 

program and celebrate every Labor Day Weekend serving Porketta during La Festa.  
 

 We are asking you to help recognize Al’s work in the community and more 

specifically as a member of UNICO by sponsoring a Program Ad for the event.  

Only with your financial support can this event continue to be a success. 
 

Please complete the information on the reverse side of this letter to be a part 

of the commemorative Program Book.   
 

If you need additional information, contact Chris DiMattio at (570) 348-4921 or email him at 

chrisd@unico.org.  In advance, we thank you for continued support of UNICO’s motto, 

 

     “Service Above Self”  
 

 

 

 Chris DiMattio   Gail Cicerini    Jim Baress 
 Sponsors Co-Chairman   Event Co-Chair    Event Co-Chair 

 
 
   Sal Mecca     Mike Rescigno    
   Chairman of the Board   Chapter President    

 
 

mailto:chrisd@unico.org


UNICO Scranton Chapter  

Annual Charity Ball 
 

PROGRAM  BOOK  SPONSOR  FORM 
 
 

NAME or BUSINESS            

 

ADDRESS              

 

PHONE NUMBER    EMAIL       

 
 

Please attach or email an Ad copy or provide the message you wish to appear below: All ads will be in 

complete color for no additional charge. 
 

               

 

               

 

               

 

               

 

               

 

CONTRIBUTION: Check One   

  

Full Page Ad: (5” wide by 8.5” length) $ 100    

 

Half Page:  (5” wide by 4” length) $   50     

 

Eighth Page (5” wide by 1” length) $   25    

 

Amount Enclosed:      

 
Checks should be made payable to “UNICO Scranton Foundation” 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM ALONG WITH PAYMENT BY:   FEBRUARY  17,  2016   to: 
   

    UNICO Scranton  

    P.O. Box 278 

    Dunmore, PA 18512 
 

 

You may also e-mail your camera ready ad or information to Chris DiMattio at: 

  chrisd@unico.org    or call 570-558-8519 with any questions 

 

       

Thank You for Your Support of UNICO Charities! 
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